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WeGo Star to continue running modified service through October 18 
Plan to resume full operations on October 19, pending safety assessment 

 
NASHVILLE – The WeGo Star will continue to operate modified service through Monday, October 18, including 
the Titans Express.  
 
Train times will remain the same, but the third a.m. and third p.m. trips will not run during this time. Monday’s 
Titans Express passengers will be transported via bus from Donelson Station to Riverfront Station to complete 
their trip. Following the game, buses will meet passengers at Riverfront Station and transport them back to 
Donelson Station where they will board the train for their return trip.  
 
The sinkhole along the tracks has been filled and is currently being assessed and monitored by a group of 
consultants. A complete safety assessment will be submitted on Friday. Pending approval from the safety 
assessment, WeGo plans to return to full regular train service beginning on Tuesday, October 19. If the 
assessment demonstrates more work needs to be done on the track, WeGo will continue providing bus 
connections between Donelson and Riverfront. 
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Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator 
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